
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

702 Cleveland Ave NW  Canton  OH  44702    Phone:330-452-0125    Fax:330-452-0253 

    Newsletter for March 13, 2025 

 

SAFETY FOR STUDENTS AND STAFF-If you are entering or leaving the school 
lobby PLEASE do not allow anyone to enter. All visitors MUST request entry to 
the lobby and identify themselves properly.  It doesn't matter if it's another 
parent or someone you know. When leaving the main entrance, do not open 
the door for anyone, it is not allowed. The safety of our students and staff is 
vital, please cooperate by following the instructions of the school office. 

APPAREL ORDERS FOR MARCH/APRIL 
All orders for apparel are due to the office with the money by 
Thursday April 17th.  This will be the last order for this school 

REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK-They are $17 each and can be 
ordered on line or with the envelope you received earlier.  The online 
code is:  9023525  The last day to order is April 4th. 

DRESS DOWN DAY FOR EVERONE-We will have a Dress Down Day for $1 
on Thursday, March 20th before Spring Break.   

SPRING BREAK WEEK-We have Spring Break from Friday, March 21, 
2025 through Friday, March 28, 2025.  We return to classes on Monday, 
March 31, 2025.   


